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A special appendix to our most recent newsletter 

Black Lives Matter 
Camelot School welcomes and supports the worldwide focus 

This weekend, across our city, our country and across the wider world we have seen a           
massive reaction to recent events including the death of George Floyd in the USA. Camelot 
School, its staff and leadership stand alongside everyone at this time in not only supporting 
the message being sent out across the world but also in advocating for change and education 
about why the Black Lives Matter protests and call for responses are needed so urgently. 

Many families in our community, including the families of staff and pupils, were involved in the 
weekend marches and protests as undoubtedly this is an issue that is close to our hearts, that 
we live with every day and which will always be a focus for our work in school.  

We wanted to take this opportunity to both acknowledge and       
apologise for racism in our society and that which may have      
impacted lives. Our school, our community, our world demands 
that our children grow up without past and present problems 
affecting their future; that Black Lives Matter and that at       
Camelot School we will do everything and anything we can to 
educate on this, the most important issue at this time.  



Again, we wanted to share with our school community 
some excellent advice and pages from one of our local 

Southwark secondary schools—this time from St Thomas 
the Apostle School (STAC) in Peckham. These are snapshots 

of some of the pages in their most recent newsletter.   
 
 
 



 

An additional diary date/parental request that should 

have been in the Summer One Newsletter. Apologies. 

Parent consultation Meetings Summer 2020 
Next week, we will be offering parents/carers a consultation meeting regarding their 

children’s year. These meetings will be very different from previous years due to the 

exceptional circumstances of this time and will be structured as follows: 

 Parent Consultation Meetings will be either with senior leaders or class teachers 

 Meetings will be arranged online—in a Zoom invite meeting 

 Meetings will need to be during the school day—between 9.00 a.m. to 3.00 p.m. 

 Like every year, meetings will be no longer than 10 minutes 

 The focus of meetings will be celebrating a child’s successes as well as looking at 

their targets going forward 

 Pupil Reports will be sent out next week to coincide with these meetings 

 Sign up for these meetings will be by parents/carers writing to the school email      

address office@camelot.southwark.sch.uk to confirm that they wish to be         

included in any timetable of meetings to be arranged.                                                     

We ask that parents/carers reply by Friday 19th June 

 The school will confirm meetings once all replies are collated and linking these in 

with the availability of senior leaders and class teachers going forward. 

 

Plans will obviously change should the government advice mean that these meetings 

can take place in school but this is unlikely before September, when a more normal 

structure is hoped for in terms of the children’s education. 




